
 
 

Hennessy Road Government Primary School (Causeway Bay)  

2023-2024 1st Term  Writing (2) 

 

6G (12) Lee Ting Hei Xavier 

 

                                          6th November, 2023 

Dear Principal, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Hong Kong 

Red Cross to raise money for village schools as well as poor and sick 

people in China.  We think our ideas will help solve some problems for 

the people there. 

 

Some schools are too cold in winter and too hot in summer because there 

are no heaters or fans.  Also, the children do not have enough stationery 

and books because they are too poor.  Moreover, there are a lot of sick 

people because there are not enough doctors and medicine. 

 

We want to collect stationery and books and send them to the schools.  

We would also like to go on a charity walk to raise money for the poor and 

sick people. 

 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Xavier Lee 

Chairman of the Student Union  

 


